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Comments: I am writing to oppose the expansion of the Kensington mine. I enjoy Berger's Bay by kayak and skiff

and am not confident that the huge tailings pond will be securely maintained once the mine is closed. As a retired

marine fisheries biologist this concerns me as a broken damn would empty into Lynn Canal, home to abundant

fish and shellfish species utilized by subsistence, sport, and commercial harvesters.

 

 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

 

Gretchen Bishop


